
 

Today, on 16th June 2022, Campus Recruitment drive has been organised 

by Department of commerce along with training & placement cell of 

Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh, in association with Faridabad branch of 

NIRC under ICAI. This drive was organized under the able guidance of 

Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta. The principal always inspires the 

students to become self-reliant and in the context of the same motivation, 

this effort was made through campus recruitment.In this drive, 

distinguished head of different CA firms were present. A total of 11 

distinct CA firms came for the campus placement. In this drivestudents of 

B.Com Final year and B.Com pass out were participated. The enthusiasm 

of the students was worth seeing. There is always a huge demand for 

Chartered Accountant and associated persons with CA because it hold 

different career options from entrepreneurship to work in enterprises. 

Before starting interviews, the distinguished members of CA firms gave 

information about the firms to students and also told what the main 

objective of the company is. They told the students about all the 

opportunities available in the CA firms of which they can take advantage 

in future. The students appeared in the interview with full zeal and 

clarified their doubts. The event was full of knowledge and opportunities 

for the students.CA Harsh Mittal, Chairman of Faridabad Branch of NIRC 

and Secretary CA Rajendra Singh Dhillon were mainly present in this 

program. In this drive approximately 200 interviews were conducted. The 

program was conducted by Dr. Shobhna Goyal along with all other faculty 

members. The Principal congratulated and encouraged the entire team for 

the success of this program. 


